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 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s consideration to nominating members to attend the forthcoming 

conference in Invercargill. 
 
 The conference will be held on 10-13 May (inclusive). 
 
 For members information the other five Community Boards will be sending 13 elected members in total. 
 
 The Community Advocates will also be providing administrative support to our members at the conference. 
 
 Recommendation:  That the Board approve the attendance at the conference by a maximum of three 

members. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That a maximum of three members attend the conference on behalf of our Board and 

that nominations are now sought for the Board to approve. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


